
 

 

 

13 April 2016 

SEEKA UPDATES DIVIDEND REINVESTMENT PLAN OFFER DOCUMENT 

Seeka Kiwifruit Industries Limited (NZX:SEK) (Seeka) advises that it has amended the terms of 
its Dividend Reinvestment Plan (DRP) Offer Document.  A copy of the updated Offer Document 
accompanies this announcement and can also be viewed via Seeka’s website, 
www.seeka.co.nz. 

Changes to the Offer Document have been made to enable Seeka to comply with the Financial 
Markets Conduct Act 2013 and the Financial Markets Conduct Regulations 2014, as well as 
minor consequential amendments.  These changes are technical and/or minor in nature and do 
not affect how the DRP operates.   

Participants in the DRP do not need to take any action as a result of these changes and their 
participation election under the DRP will continue to apply. 

Eligible shareholders who wish to participate in the DRP can complete a participation notice 
which is available via Seeka’s website or from Seeka’s share registrar, Link Market Services 
Limited, whose details are set out in the Offer Document. 

ENDS 

Stuart McKinstry 
Chief Financial Officer 
021 221 5583 

http://www.seeka.co.nz/

